From: Munoz, Gina
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 2:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: donations 

 

Steve:
On Monday, September 21st, 2015, the Alderman held an inaugural Open House for residents of the ward to attend.  We received donations on behalf of the City of Chicago from the following:

Leader Bar:  Chips, salsa, guacamole, and humus.

Dunkin Donut / Baskin Robbin:  1 tub of ice cream

Tano's Pizzeria: 2 monster size pizza's

Gina Hahne-Munoz
Aldermanic Assistant
33rd Ward

